
 

 
 
 
Ref: LD/ROS/SM/Year 13 Leavers Ball 
 

25th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

To celebrate the end of an era for Year 13, a Leavers’ Ball will be held on Friday 8th July 2022 
at The Eastside Rooms, Woodcock Street, Birmingham, B7 4BL. 
 

Students will need to arrive between 6.30pm and 7:00pm. The event will end at midnight. 
The evening will consist of a hot buffet, a chocolate fountain, a DJ plus disco and a photo 
booth. This will be a black tie event so students will need to dress accordingly. 
 

The total cost for this event is £30.00.  To book a place at prom, the full amount of £30.00 
needs to be paid by Wednesday 18th May 2022. All payments should be made via your 
Wisepay account.  
 

Please complete the consent form below and return it by hand or by email to Miss Mills in 
the Sixth Form Office, also by Wednesday 18th May 2022. 
 

All monies paid for the ticket will be reimbursed should we have to cancel this event due to 
any COVID restrictions being introduced by the Government. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 

 

Year 13 Leavers’ Ball 
Friday 8th July 2022 – The Eastside Rooms 

 

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Year 13 Leavers’ Ball on the above date.  
I have paid the full amount of £30.00 via Wisepay. 
 
Student’s Name……………………………………………………………………………. Form………………. 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer) ……………………………………………………………………            

Date………………….………. 

 

Please return this consent form by hand or by email to smills@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  by Wednesday 18th May 2022. 
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